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March 1, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are contacting you to provide an update regarding the availability of the Badger Extra AR-AFFF, 

alcohol resistant aqueous film-forming foam, fire extinguishers.  Badger Universal Ultra AR-AFFF foam 

contains short chain (C6 – six carbon chain length) PFAS within the ingredients.  While the EPA has not 

established regulations for short chain perfluorinated carboxylate chemical substances – which have a 

carbon chain length less than seven carbons – Badger is working to discontinue the use of PFAS across 

its product portfolio and will, subsequently, discontinue Badger Extra AR-AFFF fire extinguishers. 

A limited number of extinguishers are available for sale.  Once the remaining inventory is consumed, we 

will discontinue the Badger Extra AR-AFFF fire extinguisher and will update Technical Bulletin #126, 

Discontinued Badger/Kidde Fire Extinguisher Models, to include the model in the table below. 

Product Size Model 

Badger Extra AR-AFFF fire extinguisher 2.5 gallon F-250 

 

At this time, Badger Fire Protection does not have a replacement offering for this product.   

Thank you for your continued support in Badger products. If you have any questions, please contact 

your regional sales manager or Badger Customer Service at (434) 964-3200. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Luis Giron 

Luis Giron 

Associate Director, Product Management – NA Kidde & Badger 

 

 


